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Updates & Reminders 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated money to Red Nose Day today. We ended up 

raising around £200, which is a fantastic effort from the whole school community. A special 

well done to Oscar, India, Rowan, Amelia, Amelia, Eloise and Luke for their winning Red Nose 

Character entries. 

 

A massive thank you also to those of you who helped and supported your child during our 

recent World Book Day celebrations. The children looked fantastic dressed as adjectives. It 

was so lovely to see every class celebrate the beauty and wonder of stories and books. From 

scavenger hunts to tree faces, children thoroughly enjoyed their day.  A special mention and 

thank you goes to Mrs Sharpe for organising such a superb day. A final well done once again 

to Reuben, Rae, Harry, Alyssa, Rory, Daniel and Jess for being voted as the best outfit to 

match their adjective. 

 

Could we please remind our community that you should not park or hover on the yellow zig 

zags at the front of school. We know the village is not designed for so much traffic in the 

mornings, but we do not want any accidents outside school because of people parking in the 

wrong places. 

 

Please look out for club letters which will be sent out soon. We are hoping to provide a few 

more clubs during the summer term, so please do make sure you respond in a timely fashion. 

 

Could we please remind parents and carers that if your child has been sick, or has had a bout 

of diarrhoea, then they should not return to school within 48 hours. 

We have started to use our social media platforms, Facebook and Twitter, on a more regular 

basis, so for more updates and plenty of photographs, please do check these out. 

Monday 17th March 2024 

     Phone: 01884 840282 
Email: admin@uffculmeprimary.bep.ac 

Website: uffculmeprimary.bep.ac 

Free School Meal Entitlement 

We are mindful of the pressures facing families during this period of rising costs of living. If your 

financial or living circumstances have changed, your children may be entitled to Free School 

Meals. Parents/Carers can make applications for free school meals online through the Devon 

Citizens Portal Citizen Portal - Sign in (devon.gov.uk) If your application is approved, your child 

will receive free school meals during term time, and you may be eligible for additional support 

during the holidays with supermarket vouchers. If you have any other questions about free school 

meals, your eligibility, or how to apply, please contact the school office 

on admin@uffculmeprimary.bep.ac 
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PTFA 

Correction: The date of the next meeting will be on Thursday 25th April, not March. We hope we 

see lots of you there. 

 

Volunteers 

Thank you for those that have approached us to volunteer. We will be contacting individuals by 

the end of term with further details. If you have yet to get in touch, please do so before the end 

of term. The original message is below: 

If any parents/carers are interested in volunteering at school to either hear children read, help 

to prepare KS1 snacks or to offer their support with any other curriculum areas, please do let us 

know. If you would like to volunteer regularly, as a school, we need to ask for an application 

form, references and carry out a DBS check. This may seem quite robust for a volunteer, but as 

part of our role to keep children safe, we need to ensure that adults working with children are 

properly vetted. As mentioned above, please contact the office for further information. 

Diary Dates 

 

MARCH 

Wednesday 27th  9:15am Reception Vision Screening 

Thursday 28th  1:45pm Easter Service at St Mary’s Church 

Last day of Spring Term 

Friday 29th March to Friday 12th April 2024 - Easter Holidays 

APRIL 

Monday 15th  First day back of Summer term 

Tuesday 23rd  Tempest Class Photographs 

MAY 

Monday 6th   Bank holiday – No School 

Monday 13th – 16th   Year 6 SATSs Week 

Friday 24th   Ambition Day 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May - Half Term 
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